
July 2023 
 

Dear RMCA Families,  

Thanks to the Healthy School Meals for All, a program 

approved by Colorado voters, all students at Rocky 

Mountain Classical Academy will have access to free 

healthy, nutritious school meals beginning in the 2023-

24 school year.  

Our school is very excited to participate in this program. 

Here is some additional information and a few important 

reminders about what this means for our schools and 

families: 

 

 

 We ask all families to please complete the CharterChoice (SFA) Combination Form 

(Online Meal Benefits Application/Family Economic Data Survey) at 

https://charterchoice.strataapps.com/  for the 2023-24 school year (paper forms are 

available by request at the school). It's important for us to continue gathering this 

information to receive full access to available federal funds that support nutritional 

programs at our school. Plus, families who fill out the form MAY qualify to receive 

discounted school fees, class materials, bus passes, utilities support and more. 
 

 All household income information provided through this form is strictly confidential 

and protected by law. Only one form is required for all children in the household. 

Immigration, migrant, citizenship or refugee status is not required when completing 

the form. 

 

 

 RMCA breakfast is served from 7:00-7:30am each school day. 

 

 

If you have questions or need support completing the Combination Form, please reach out 

to RMCA or CharterChoice (SFA) at info@charterchoicecollaborative.org. 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.  
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